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Cherokee Hiking July Club Meeting
July 12, 2012 

  
The club met at the Ducktown Basin Museum in Ducktown TN on July 12, 
Thursday.  While there was no business meeting (therefore no minutes), there 
was a delicious pot luck supper starting at 6:00 and at 7:00, Ken Rush, the 
Director of the Museum, gave an interesting talk about copper mining at the Burra 
Burra Mine.   21 members and guests attended.  The photo (thanks to club 
member Jane Bohannon) below shows Ken Rush talking to Liz Carter, local 
author and guest at the meeting.   
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